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DATES 

October 

Wednesday 20th break up for half term 

Thursday 21st inset day 

Friday 22nd  bank holiday 

November 

Monday 1st  start of term 

December 

Friday 17th   break up for Christmas 
 

 October Half Term  
Don’t forget children break up 

for half-term next Wednesday 

20th October.  The Thursday is 

an inset day and Friday is 

closed as a “bank holiday” which has been 

moved from the Queens Jubilee in June half 

term. 

This will be the last newsletter before we 

break up so we hope you all have a lovely 

holiday and we look forward to seeing everyone 

back on Monday 1st November. 
 

School Lunch Orders 
Just a reminder that 

school meals for after 

half term (w/c Monday 1st 

November) need to be ordered by midnight on 

Monday 18th November as the order has to go 

in before the holidays.  Thank you. 
 

Covid Update 
We still have positive cases at 

Trinity so please be vigilant for 

symptoms and book a PCR test as 

soon as anyone in the family shows any 

symptoms.  Children will need to be kept at 

home until you have received the test result. 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test 
 

 

 

 

Parents Evening 
If you haven’t done so yet, 

please don’t forget to 

book your online video 

appointment for Parents Evening. 

https://TrinityFirstSchool.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

Reception 

18th Oct 3.30 – 6.20pm 

3rd Nov 3.30 - 5.50pm 

Oak and Maple 

3rd Nov 4.00 - 6.50pm 

4th Nov 4.00 - 5.50pm 

Poppy and Jasmine 

19th Oct 3.40 - 5.50pm 

21st Oct 3.40 - 7.20pm 

Holly and Bramble 

19th Oct 3.30 – 5.20pm 

2nd Nov 4.00 - 7.00pm 

Pine and Gorse  

18th Oct 3.30 – 5.20pm 
 

Harvest Festival 

Donations 
We are planning to get the whole 

school together, weather 

permitting, for an outdoor Harvest Service 

next Wednesday.  Unfortunately due to Covid 

cases we can’t invite parents to join us, but we 

would appreciate it if you would like to make a 

donation of a tin or other packaged food which 

will be donated to Fair Frome. If the weather 

is dry on Wednesday, we will set up a table on 

the main playground and parents can put 

donations straight there. If it is wet, can 

children please take the donations into class 

with them. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@trinityfirst.somerset.sch.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://trinityfirstschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 
Trinity School Newsletter 6 of the Autumn Term – Friday 15th October 2021 

Tel: 01373 461949  Email: office@trinityfirst.somerset.sch.uk  Visit: www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 

P a g e  2 | 2 
https://trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/about/heads-update/ 

Donations and Support  
If any of our families would like 

to make donations or need to 

access support, please find 

links below to local charities. 

 

Fair Frome – Food and Furniture 

https://fairfrome.org/ 

Frome Community Fridge 

https://www.frometowncouncil.gov.uk/your-

community/sustainability-and-

resilience/waste/community-fridge/ 
 

Cake Sales 
The TSA will no longer be 

organising class cake sales, so 

we need your help!  The cake 

sales raise funds which are able 

to provide additional opportunities and 

resources for the class, such as craft 

materials for choosing time and board games 

for wet plays, EFS water toys and bricks.  

Classes have also had Zoolab visit with their 

weird and wonderful reptiles!  It would be a 

shame if this were to stop happening, so if you 

would like to organise a cake sale please speak 

to the office and we can help you to find a 

suitable date and will advertise it here in the 

newsletter. 
 

Somerset Libraries have 

launched a new campaign 

aimed at finding out what people in Somerset 

think about Somerset Libraries.  They are 

asking people to spend a few minutes to fill in 

a short survey – there is also a free prize draw 

for a chance to win a new tablet and/or some 

signed copies of books from bestselling 

authors! 

www.somersetlibraries.co.uk/survey 

 

Flu Vaccinations Update 
We are still waiting for a 

rearranged date for the flu 

vaccinations in school. No dates for primary 

schools have been released yet but they are 

hoping to let us know very soon and we will put 

the date on the newsletter as soon as we hear.  
 

If you haven’t done so yet, please can you 

complete the online consent form (one for 

each child) using the following link as soon as 

possible.  Please note we still require you to 

complete the form even if you do not wish for 

your child to have the vaccine. 
https://saint.somersetft.nhs.uk/flu/2021/east 

 

Read to Succeed 
Please can we ask parents to 

continue reading daily with 

their child at home. We have 

presented lots of Big 

Friendly Reader certificates 

already and would love to be 

able to give every child one 

as soon as possible. The daily reading doesn’t 

have to only be the school reading book, other 

reading also counts as it all helps the children 

develop their reading skills. We are also 

looking forward to starting to present magic 

reader certificates after the half term 

break, which are for 50 reads. Children who 

have read every day since we started the 

year should be reaching this milestone during 

half term. 
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